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Thriving in the Year of Tiger! 
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Dear Friends: 

I’d like to cordially invite you to join with us to 
participate in the Chinese New Year celebration, which 
is organized by Chinese New Year Culture Association 
(CNYCA) in partner with California State University at 
Sacramento (CSUS). 

The CNYCA was formed in the greater Sacramento area in 1997.  One 
of CNYCA’s objectives is to promote Chinese culture and heritage 
through the celebration of the Chinese New Year.  Each year, the 
celebration has gathered more than 3,000 audience, businesses, 
politicians, and media to enjoy and enrich the amazing and ever 
changing Chinese culture. 

According to Chinese calendar, Year 2010 will be the Year of Tiger. We 
have developed the theme of the celebration with the best wishes to 
you, your family, and your business. We will celebrate the Chinese New 
Year on February 6, 2010 at University Union of CSUS. This year’s 
celebration include lion dances, martial arts, Chinese painting and 
poster contests, vendor booths, stage performances, children’s games, 
karaoke contest, ball room dance, and other cultural activities. 

Would you please be part of this celebration by sponsoring or 
participating in the wonderful celebration programs? By celebrating the 
Chinese New Year together, we can exchange information, develop 
friendship, discover business opportunities, and kick off a great start in 
the Spring of 2010. If you could, please fill in the attached celebration 
flyer and sponsorship form according to the instructions.  

I am looking forward to seeing you at the party, and I really appreciate 
your prospective support and generosity! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Charles Mee, Chairman  
CNYCA 2010 Committee  
(916) 715-2766, qqlsmi@gmail.com  
 
Attachments: Celebration Flyer and Sponsorship Form 


